
 

     

Mike Twitty is awarded the Homeowner Hero Award

     

During the 109

th

 Annual Business Meeting of The Pinellas Realtor Organization/Central Pasco Realtor Organization

(PRO/CPRO) on Friday, September 17, 2021, Pinellas County Property Appraiser Mike Twitty was awarded with the

Homeowner Hero Award. This award is given annually to an elected official who demonstrates clear support for the real

estate industry, property owners, and the importance of Realtors in our community.

Mr. Twitty is extremely honored to receive this distinction as he works closely with PRO/CPRO, as well as professionals

throughout the real estate sector, to ensure that all property owners throughout Pinellas County receive relevant

information and resources about Florida Property Tax Law. Additionally, this relationship has bolstered Mr. Twitty’s efforts

with state legislators in passing laws to help homeowners throughout the state. The collaboration between the Pinellas

County Property Appraiser’s Office and PRO/CPRO has proved vital for real estate professionals in Pinellas County, and

Mr. Twitty looks forward to working further with this great organization.

PRO/CPRO provides its REALTOR® members with an array of real estate-related programs, products and services,

including professional development, legislative advocacy, and business enhancers. Additionally, PRO/CPRO regularly

responds to queries from the general public and promotes use of Association members in facilitating the transfer of real

property.
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